

NEWSLETTER No. 1:

Creditstone Road, Costa Road, Killaloe Road, Doughton Road, Freshway Drive and Peelar Road Rehabilitation, Watermain Replacement and Sidewalk Construction

December 5, 2017

In late spring 2019, the City of Vaughan is planning to undertake work to improve the existing road and watermain infrastructure on Creditstone Road, Costa Road, Killaloe Road, Doughton Road, Freshway Drive and Peeler Road.

The roads within the project limits currently do not have pedestrian facilities to connect to the existing sidewalk network and transit facilities. The scope of the work will include provision of sidewalks on one side of the roadways within the project limits.

PLANNED WORK

The project is currently at the preliminary design stage. During the remainder of 2017 and the early months of 2018 the City will be undertaking investigation activities for the project which includes topographic and/or legal surveys, geotechnical boreholes and other field investigation works. The various underground utilities (i.e. Gas, Bell and Hydro) will be marked out using different colours of paint.

The surveyors are required to determine ground elevations, property lines and the location of surface features within the City right-of-way in the vicinity of your property. There may be a need to enter upon your property to take measurements, gather building details and locate property lines and utilities.

Newsletter(s) providing additional details on the project as well as the construction timelines will be issued prior to commencement of construction in 2019.

CONSTRUCTION IMPACT ON RESIDENTS AND TRAFFIC

All roads will remain open to traffic while the field investigation work is being carried out by either City staff or a City approved consultant, under the direction of the Infrastructure Delivery Department.

Property owners are reminded that underground systems such as lawn sprinklers, heated driveways and electrical conduits etc. may be within the City-owned boulevard or property limits and may be impacted by the proposed construction work. The City will not be responsible for damage to any privately-owned items that are within the City-owned boulevard or property limits (Encroachment By-law no. 244-2005).

If you are planning to repave your driveway, please contact us.

QUESTIONS?

Please Contact: City of Vaughan Infrastructure Delivery

John Thompson, B.Sc., C.E.T.

Project Manager

T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8193

E: john.thompson@vaughan.ca

Office Hours: Monday-Friday

8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Construction Location

A location map is shown on the opposite side of this notice.

vaughan.ca

- twitter.com/city_of_vaughan
- facebook.com/thecityofvaughan
- youtube.com/thecityofvaughan
- vaughancityblog.ca

